MINUTES OF THE ACADEMIC COUNCIL TENNESSEE TECH UNIVERSITY November 14, 2007

The Academic Council met at 3:30 p.m. on Wednesday, November 14, 2007, in the Deans' Conference Room of Derryberry Hall with Christine Miller, Chairperson, presiding.

The following members of the Council were present:

Dr. Paul Semmes
Dr. Bob Wood

Dr. David Larimore

Dr. Sharon Huo

Dr. Roy Loutzenheiser

Dr. Gretta Stanger

Dr Susan I aningham

Dr Linda Mull

Dr. Jeff Roberts Dr. Steve Isbell Dr. Brian O'Connor Dr. John Harris

D. D. III.

included in the discussion. Such Other Matters Propping a Course. Shirley Over presented a request to change the catalog wording for